
Nursery Newsletter 

             

Our topic will continue with the theme Spring. We will be planting seeds and flowers in our 

class this week and creating lovely artwork for class display.  

 

 If any of our parents could donate seeds, plants, or compost to support our class topic we 

would be most grateful.  

 

Children who are moving into pre-school in September will begin class visits next week  

Don’t forget to buy uniform from us as it’s a requirement in pre-school, if you don’t have a 

uniform order form ask Mrs Plowman at the gate.  

 

In pre-school sensible footwear needs to be worn, not open toe sandals or crocs.  

   

Reminders  

  

Please can fees be paid promptly, being a charitable organisation, we rely on prompt payment 

to allow us to supply the resources the children need to learn and grow and develop new skills.  

Last day of term is our fundraising event it's our Teddy Bear picnic, don’t forget school is closed 

on that day we open at 10am till 2pm  

 

Mrs Edwards Head of Pre-School and Nursery  

  

 


